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Homework


Math:  Front and back - due Fridays 


Reading:  Read book in bag and sign log.  Read additional books and record them on the log in the homework folder.  Each book read adds a link to our class chain.


Extra practice goes a long way…. (


Oral Counting to 120 and Writing numbers to 120


Skip counting by 2s, 5s and 10s 


Make sure numbers and letters are not backwards


Retelling a story using beginning, middle and end.


Don’t forget about � HYPERLINK "http://www.firstinmath.com" �www.firstinmath.com� to practice first grade math skills. Passwords are taped inside SMILE notebook. 


Check out � HYPERLINK "http://www.abcya.com" �www.abcya.com� to help with literacy and math skills.


Book websites- � HYPERLINK "http://www.getepic.com" �www.getepic.com� and � HYPERLINK "http://www.biguniverse.com" �www.biguniverse.com� (These are great, kid-friendly website with many leveled books for your child to read.) 








What Are We Learning?





Reading – We are focusing on identifying and describing text features in nonfiction texts.





Social Studies – We are learning about the difference between needs and wants.





Writing – We are working on informational writing.





Math – We are comparing numbers using  >, <, = and working on place value.


Check out � HYPERLINK "http://www.starfall.com" ��w�cy
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The Month of December


Parents Night #2…Please mark your calendar for Thursday, December 1st for our parent night, “Where is My Child?” You can choose the 5:15-6:15 or the 6:30-7:30 session and learn about our class data, where your child is academically and learn strategies to help support them at home! We look forward to this interactive session!





Teachey Reading Incentive – “Make That Chain”


Please make sure you are filling in your child’s reading log, which is located in their homwork folder, each and every night.  It is essential that students read for at least 20 minutes each night.  Reading with you is an important piece so it does not have to just be independent reading.  Each book your child reads, adds to our class chain and the school chain to show how many books we have read.  We are working to build a culture of readers!


Student Council Food and Toy Drive – November 28- December 12.  We are collecting non-perishable food items and new toys to take to Our Daily Bread soup kitchen.  Students may bring items to their classrooms and they will be collected by Student Council members each Friday.  Each grade level will be competing for a prize based on how many items are brought in.  











“It's not how much we give but how much love we put into giving.” �	                                               -Mother Teresa


Check out � HYPERLINK "http://www.starfall.com" ��w�cy
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